
HCS HB 1647 -- COLLECTION OF HAZARDOUS WASTE FEES (Riddle)

COMMITTEE OF ORIGIN:  Committee on Crime Prevention and Public
Safety

Currently, the collection of fees for hazardous waste in the
workplace, which fund the Missouri Emergency Response Commission,
is authorized until August 28, 2012.  This substitute extends the
authorization until August 28, 2018.

Beginning January 1, 2013, any employer required to report
hazardous substances, known as Tier II filers, may request the
commission to distribute the report to the local emergency
planning committees and fire departments by paying a $10 fee for
each facility listed which cannot be applied to the employer’s
fee cap.  The fee is to be deposited into the Chemical Emergency
Preparedness Fund.

FISCAL NOTE:  No impact on General Revenue Fund in FY 2013, FY
2014, and FY 2015.  Estimated Net Income on Other State Funds of
$665,020 in FY 2013, $798,024 in FY 2014, and $798,024 in FY
2015.
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